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November 29, 2018 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Patrick Wruck, Commission Secretary 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Box 250, 900 Howe Street 
Sixth Floor 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6Z 2N3 
 
Re:  North American Electric Reliability Corporation  
 
Dear Mr. Wruck: 
  

The North American Electric Reliability Corporation (“NERC”) hereby submits Notice of Filing of 
the North American Electric Reliability Corporation Regarding Proposed Amendments to the Electric 
Reliability Organization’s Rules of Procedure. 
 

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions concerning this filing. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
                                                                        /s/ Shamai Elstein 
 
                                                                    Shamai Elstein 

Senior Counsel for the North American Electric 
Reliability Corporation 
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BEFORE THE 
BRITISH COLUMBIA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

OF THE PROVINCE OF BRITISH COLUMBIA 
 

 
NORTH AMERICAN ELECTRIC     ) 
RELIABILITY CORPORATION      ) 
 
 

NOTICE OF FILING OF THE  
NORTH AMERICAN ELECTRIC RELIABILITY CORPORATION REGARDING 

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE ELECTRIC RELIABILITY ORGANIZATION’S 
RULES OF PROCEDURE 

 
On June 30, 2017, the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (“NERC”) 

submitted proposed revisions to Section 600 (Personnel Certification) and Section 900 (Training 

and Education) of the NERC Rules of Procedure (“ROP”).1  On July 19, 2017, the Federal Energy 

Regulatory Commission (“FERC”) issued an order rejecting NERC’s proposed revisions to 

sections 603, 604, and 605 of the ROP and directed NERC to: 

(i)! restore Rule of Procedure Sections 603 (Examination and Maintenance of NERC 

System Operator Certification Credentials), 604 (Dispute Resolution Process) and 

605 (Disciplinary Action), and 

(ii)! correct typographical errors in proposed Sections 600 and 900. 

NERC submits this filing to restore those sections of the ROP and to correct the 

typographical errors.   

                                                
1 Notice of Filing of the North American Electric Reliability Corporation of Proposed Revisions to the Rules of 
Procedure, submitted on June 30, 2017. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Nina H. Jenkins-Johnston 
Nina H. Jenkins-Johnston 
Senior Counsel 
North American Electric Reliability 
Corporation 
3353 Peachtree Road NE 
Suite 600, North Tower 
Atlanta, GA 30326 
(404) 446-9650 
nina.johnston@nerc.net 
 
Counsel for North American Electric 
Reliability Corporation 

  
Date: November 29, 2018



ATTACHMENTS A and B 
(Clean and Redlined Versions of Sections 600 and 900 of the ROP)

https://www.nerc.com/FilingsOrders/ca/Canadian%20Filings%20and%20Orders%20DL/Exhibits_Compliance%20Filing_ROP_600_900.pdf

